D Internet Safety
i (o] 1) and Social Media Presentation
T at Stratford High School

Date: September 20, 2023 ® Time: 6:00 PM e Location: Stratford High School Auditorium

We are excited to announce an upcoming event that aims to address a crucial aspect of our
children’s and students’ well-being in today’s digital age. The Stratford Police Department and the
Stratford Board of Education are joining forces to host a comprehensive Internet Safety and Social
Media Presentation.

In a world where technology and online platforms play a significant role in our daily lives, it

has become imperative to ensure that our children navigate the digital landscape safely and
responsibly. This presentation is designed to empower parents, guardians, and educators with the
knowledge and tools needed to guide our children towards making informed choices online.

During the presentation, we will
Q cover various topics including:

The Impact of social media: We will explore how

( social media affects our children’s well-being,
interactions, and the overall school environment.
Online Safety Measures: Learn about practical steps
ﬁ to enhance online safety for your children, including
. privacy settings, content filtering, and device
management.

Identifying Online Threats: Discover signs to watch
for that may indicate potential online risks or harmful

behavior, enabling you to take proactive measures.
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We believe that by working together as a community, we can foster a safer and more responsible
online environment for our children. Your active participation in this presentation will not only
help you understand the challenges posed by the digital world but also equip you with the tools
to address them effectively. Let us unite in our commitment to ensuring the well-being of our
children in both the physical and digital realms.

Questions or further information?

Please do not hesitate to reach out to Director of School Security and Residency,
Carlos Castro, or Stratford School Resource Officer Jose Dias.




